
 

 

November 10, 2020  
 
 
Sean C. Mayo – Pipeline Safety Director 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Subject: Docket PG-150120, Amended Settlement Agreement, Amendment to V.B.5. 
 
 
Dear Mr. Mayo,  
 
This letter is intended to serve as a request to extend the completion date of Section V.B.5. of the Revised 
Compliance Program in the Amended Settlement Agreement, Docket PG- 150120, between the Washington Utilities 
and Transportation Commission (WUTC) and Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (CNGC). 
 
CNGC is anticipating it will not be able to complete baseline assessments for pipeline segments located in two high 
consequence areas (HCA) by December 31, 2020 due to factors beyond CNGC’s control.  An extension of the 
completion date, to September 30, 2021, will allow CNGC to complete the remaining baseline assessments.  
Information pertaining to these two HCA’s, along with supporting information for this extension is included in the 
enclosed documents. 
 
Please feel free to contact Ryan Privratsky at (509) 734-4599, if you have any questions or comments. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Pat Darras 
Vice President, Engineering & Operations Services 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166 
Pat.Darras@mdu.com 
 
 
 
 
 
Enclosure: 
Revised Compliance Program V.B.5 Amendment Justification 
HCA Survey Exhibits 
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